
Weekend surcharge of 7.5% on 
Saturday & Sunday apply

Fresh Natural Oysters 
Served w lemon & vinai-
grette. (half doz / full 
doz) 25 / 48Fresh Natural 
Oysters 

Calamari
Salt & Pepper OR Grilled 
(GF), with aioli & lemon

Mussel Pot
Black Mussels & Pipis, 
served warm with garlic & 
white wine sauce, and 
toasted sourdoug

Hosted by 

THE BAYOU
124 Chapel St Windsor 3181
THEBAYOU.COM.AU/BOOKINGS

24.2 
/ 46.2

$16.5

$30.8

Tommy's Tacos 
(two per serve)
Fish
Prawn
Tofu

$17.6
$17.6
$15.4

$17.6

$17.6

$17.6

$15.4

MENU

Tequila & Tacos

BURGERS

Sinker (Beef)
100% Aussie beef pattie, 
lettuce, tomato, cheese, 
bacon, onion & special 
sauce, in a brioche bun

Stump Jumper
Fried/Grilled fish burger w 
aioli, lettuce, pickled 
onion, tomato & tartare

Crab Claw
Soft shell crab burger w 
slaw, Spanish salsa, sweet 
chilli & coriande

Teaser Veg
Veggie Pattie, lettuce, 
tomato, pesto, sweet chilli 
sauce

$14.3

$14.3

$9.9

$2.75

$2.5
$2.5

Rocket Walnut & Parmesan 
Saladsauce

Chips

Onion Rings
w chiploe sauce
Pickle Onion
2 per serve
Aioli / Chipotle Mayo
Sweet Chilli Mayo / Tartare


